
ocpublicworks.com/HBT 

Teejay Areopagita         (714) 245-4500        ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

PROJECT UPDATE 
NOVEMBER 2022 

Huntington Beach Channel and 
Talbert Channel Repair Project 

Huntington Beach Channel: South of Adams Ave. to east of Magnolia St. (approx. 3.1 miles) and; 

Talbert Channel: South of Yorktown Ave. to west of Brookhurst St. (approx. 3 miles).  

Project MilestonesCurrent Stats 

Construction is 

70% complete 
with an anticipated 

completion date of 

August 2023. 

17,000
LINEAR FEET 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Eader Park Bridge Now Open to Public 

With some delay from the planned re-

opening date in September, we can now 

report that the bridge is open to the 

community. Thank you for your patience in 

the process! 

70% 

Over 17,000    

linear feet (36M+ 

pounds!) of 

sheet piles have 

been installed. 

100% complete! 

In the coming months, our construction 
crews will be working on the following items: 

• Curb and Gutters

• Maintenance Road

• AC Pavement

Repairs

• Concrete

Pavement Repairs

Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...    要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 … ocpublicworks.com/news 

Location 

Pile Driving 100% Complete 

The installation of all steel sheet piles for the project was 

completed on Nov. 3, 2022. Equipment (press-in pile 

driver, vibratory hammer, crane) used for pile driving has 

been removed. Other equipment such as loader, 

backhoe, skid steer, dump trucks, concrete trucks, and 

other miscellaneous equipment will remain in use to 

complete the remaining tasks for the project. 

Activities for 2023 

• Fiber-reinforced

Plastic Caps

• Cable Railing

• Chain-Link Fence

• Drain Outlets This project is vital to your 

community’s safety and the 

protection of your home 

during major storm events. 
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